Republit of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 10, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 3 3 s. 2024

UPDATES ON THE TRAINING ON THE MATATAG CURRICULUM FOR
TEACHERS AND SCHOOL LEADERS

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. In line with Regional Memorandum Number 14 s. 2024, entitled Training on the
MATATAG Curriculum for Teachers and School Leaders, this office requests all teachers
in kindergarten, grade 1, grade 4, and grade 7, school heads, supervisors, and teaching-
related personnel in the division offices and regional offices to accomplish the
demographic information required for planning and budgeting for the series of trainings
on the MATATAG Curriculum.

2. Kindly fill up the online form before January 12, 2024, by accessing the link:
sites.google.com/deped.gov.ph/ neap-training-on-matatag.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
YN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director
Enclosure: As stated

Reference:  As stated
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